Discovering STEM Data Collection 


________________________________________________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]It has been our pleasure working with you on this year’s Discovering STEM program. We hope that the students and staff in your school/organization found the program to be a worthwhile one that has heightened interest in STEM education and helped to improve the quality of science, mathematics, technology, and engineering education as well. 
We would greatly appreciate if you could provide the following information as a part of our data collection process: 

	Name of school
	

	Date & time of your event
	

	Total number of students that attended your STEM event
	

	Male 
	

	Female
	

	Ethnicity – number of students in attendance of STEM event
	

	African American
	

	Arab American
	

	Asian American
	

	Caucasian
	

	Hispanic
	

	Native American
	

	Mixed Ancestry
	

	Unknown
	

	School Status
	

	Free or Reduced lunch
	%

	Focus (yes or no)
	

	Priority (yes or no)
	



                                    Thank you for your assistance!
Chelsea Ridge, Mathematics Program Coordinator
ridgec@gvsu.edu
616.331.3172

Kathy Agee, Science Program Coordinator
ageek@gvsu.edu
616.331.3031

Regional Math and Science Center
C-1-120 Mackinac Hall, GVSU
1 Campus Drive
Allendale, MI 49401
616.331.2267


